
 From: Juanita García <juanita@the26thward.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 5:41 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Fwd: Conference 

  

  

Hello Mr. Berlin, 

  

This email serves as confirmation that I attended the Local Progress conference Thursday, July 10 - 

Saturday, July 13 on a scholarship sponsored by Alderwoman Maria Hadden. The cost to attend was $300 

and I did not stay at any hotel. 

  

Please advise if more information is needed. 

  

Thanks, 

Juanita 

 

 

 

Juanita García | ella.she.her 

Chief of Staff 

Jessie Fuentes, 26th Ward 

Alderperson 

Subscribe to our newsletter here 

   

 

 

O: (773) 395-0143  

 

 

juanita@the26thward.org 

 

 

https://www.the26thward.org/     

 

 

2511 W. Division on Paseo Boricua, Chicago, IL 

60622 
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---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Juanita García <juanita@the26thward.org> 

Date: Wed, Jul 16, 2025 at 12:39 AM 

Subject: Conference 

To: <steven.berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

  

 

Hello Mr. Berlin, 

  

This email serves as confirmation that I attended the Local Progress conference Thursday, July 10 - 

Saturday, July 13 on a scholarship sponsored by Alderwoman Maria Hadden. The cost to attend was $300 

and I did not stay at any hotel. 

  

Please advise if more information is needed. 

  

Thanks, 

Juanita 

 

Juanita García | ella.she.her 

Chief of Staff 

Jessie Fuentes, 26th Ward 

Alderperson 

Subscribe to our newsletter here 

   

 

 

O: (773) 395-0143  

 

 

juanita@the26thward.org 

 

 

https://www.the26thward.org/     

 

 

2511 W. Division on Paseo Boricua, Chicago, IL 

60622 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 
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attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof.  

 


